
 

 

    F1 Nursery Newsletter – Summer 2     

 

Welcome Back! 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you all had a fun-filled half term break! It’s been lovely to welcome the children back into 

nursery — they’ve settled in beautifully and we’re all excited for our final half term together. 

 

A Look Back at Summer 1 

Last half term, our topic Roots, Shoots and Delicious Fruits was a great success! 

The children loved learning about how plants grow, and it was so exciting to see 

our beans thrive in the warm weather. We’ve also enjoyed watching our outdoor 

area bloom with lots of pretty flowers which the children love taking care of and 

watering each day. 

 

Summer 2 Topic: To the Rescue! and All Aboard!  

This term, we’ll be diving into not one but two exciting topics! 

• To the Rescue! – We’ll be learning all about people who help us, 

such as firefighters, doctors, and police officers, as well as 

exploring superheroes and the special qualities that make us all 

super! 

• All Aboard! – Later in the term, we’ll move on to exploring different types of transport, linking 

it to the idea of summer travel and adventure. 

 

 Our Key Texts This Half Term: 

Emergency! by Margaret Mayo & Alex Ayliffe  

10 Little Superheroes by Mike Brownlow 

I Like Trains by Daisy Hirst 

Duck in the Truck by Jez Alborough 

 

 

Sun Safety Reminder 

As the weather (hopefully!) stays sunny and warm, please ensure your child comes to 

school with:  

• A labelled sunhat 

• A labelled water bottle 

• Sun cream applied at home before the start of the day (we will reapply if 

necessary).  

 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We’re looking forward to a fun-filled final half term 

packed with learning, laughter and lots of memories! 

Warm wishes, 

The F1 Nursery Team 
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